
 

 

December 2018 

 Dear Parents 

Outward Bound Trip, Monday 10 December 2018 - Friday 14 December 2018 

The coaches will depart from St Aidan’s High School after registration on Monday 10 December 2018 and 
will return on the Friday 14 December 2018 at 15:30, in time for the school buses.  Please note that the 
students going to Ogwen in Wales will not be back in time for the school buses and arrangements 
should be made to collect them around 16:30 on Friday 14 December 2018. 

As a reminder, students should bring with them on Monday 10 December 2018: 

 a packed lunch and a drink (please do not pack any food with nuts) 

 a deposit of £10.00 cash for the use of the specialist equipment at the centre which will be 
refunded at the end of the week if students return all equipment 

 any medication they will require during the week onto the coach and not packed into their 
luggage. 

Kit list  

This can be found by clicking on this link Outwood Bound Kit List. 

Mobile Phones 

Please remember that mobile phones are not allowed on this trip. 

The emergency contact number whilst your child is at the centre is: 

01423 885814    during working hours  

07493 511445     out of working hours 

Please note we will be busy looking after your children and calls should only be made if the matter is a 
genuine emergency. Thank you for your understanding. 

Regards 

D Holdsworth 
Assistant Head & Co-ordinator Outdoor Education 
 
 

http://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Outward-Bound-Kit-List.pdf

